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Staying Safe 

Thank you to everyone who is following the guidance and keeping everyone safe. The 
small things that we are doing such as wearing a face covering, maintaining 2 metre 
distance from other adults and only entering the playground if necessary, all help to keep 
our school community safe and well.  We very much appreciate your ongoing support in 
these difficult times.  

School Car Park 

In recent weeks our carpark has become much busier. To keep our school community safe, 
I must remind parents and family members that they should not double park and should 
never park on the pavement. If there are no spaces in the car park, please find a space to 
park outwith the school. Children will remain with school staff whilst you park your car 
safely and come to collect your child. 

Morning Drop Off 

School staff, including the senior leadership team, are in the school playground from 
8.55am each morning. Prior to this the playground is not supervised by school staff. 
Children should not be in the school playground unsupervised by an adult before 8.55am. 

Mobile Phones  

We understand that parents may want their children to have a mobile phone to keep them 
safe however children do not need mobile phones in school so if your child brings a mobile 
phone to school the class teacher will store this in a safe place during the school day and 
your child can collect it again at the end of the school day. 

Smart Watches 

A number of children have been wearing smart watches to school in recent weeks. Smart 
watches that can take photographs or film children and staff are not permitted in school. If 
your child wears a smart watch to school the watch will be stored safely during school time 
and returned to your child at the end of the school day. 
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Stations of the Cross 

Stations of the Cross led by primary 6 & 7 pupils will take place for the whole school on 
Thursday 1st April at 9.30am. Following the Stations of the Cross Father David will bless 
crosses that the children have drawn in school or brought in from home. If your child has a 
cross or crucifix from home that you would like them to bring in for this Blessing, please 
send this into school next Thursday in a container marked with your child’s name. 

Reporting to Parents 

Our reporting to parents in primary 1 – 3 is now completed. Report times for children in 

primaries 4 – 7 will be sent home next week. 

Sacrament Dates 

We are currently finalising dates for the sacraments of First Holy Communion and 
Confirmation, letters confirming these dates will be sent out to families next week. 

Marching Through March 

Well done to all our families who are on the final leg of our March through March. The final 
set of miles can be submitted next Monday and Tuesday and the winning house will be 
announced next week. I would also like to thank Mrs Bannigan for collating all this 
information.  

Valdocco - 2562 

Turin - 1852 

Becchi - 3612 

Chieri - 2934 

If you would like to donate SCIAF as part of this Lenten challenge, the link for this is below. 
Please remember that the UK Government will double all donations until the 11th May 2021. 
To make a donation please follow the link. https://www.sciaf.org.uk/get-
involved/appeals/557-wee-box-2021 

Easter break 

School closes for the Easter break on Thursday 1st April at 2.30pm. As this is an earlier 
finish time there is a change to the dismissal times for each zone across the school. End of 
day pick up times for Thursday 1st April are below. 

Zone 1 – 2.20pm 

Zone 2 – 2.25pm 

Zone 3 – 2.30pm 

We wish all our children and families a lovely Easter break. 

 

 

 
    

 
 

 Take care and stay safe,  
 

Lynsey Gardyne  
Head Teacher 
 


